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Happy Easter

April Council Meeting

April 22, 2017 If have

dinner at the hotel and

give waiter your leaflet

10% will go to St Jude.

April 23, 2017 Four Points

by Sheraton hosted by

Alpha Omicron.

Bulletin Deadline

April 14, 2017
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$25.00 per Person Registration 9:00 AM

Meeting 10:00 AM

Location: Four Points by Sheraton, Was the old Grace Inn.

10831 S. 51st St., Phoenix, AZ 85044, which is located roughly at the I-10 and Elliot.

Room rates: $99 plus tax for either a room with two queen beds or a king

Must mention ESA.

Phone number for the hotel is 480-893-3000.

Send one chapter check made payable to Alpha Omicron with list of attendees

Deadline: April, 15, 2017

Registration and Table registration to:

Roxanne Vitt

1955 E. Manhatton Dr.

Tempe, AZ 85283

Phone: (H) 480-820-6628 (C) 602-769-4818

Email: rrvitt@aol.com

Sunday, April 23, 2017

Arizona Council Meeting

Hosted by the Alpha Omicron

Chapter
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ST. JUDE FUND RAISER:

The Four Points by Sheraton will donate 10% of all food sales from their restaurant

on Saturday night April 22nd, the night before the Council Meeting. The

restaurant will open at 4:00PM. We will be handing out fliers to give to your

waiter. Please come hungry and enjoy! Their food is delicious; it ranges from

$7.00 cheese crisp to a $19.00 steak!

Please invite your family and friends to join in on the fun!!!

See you there!

President Liz Montgomery & the AZ Council Executive Board

At the April Council Meeting, the Alpha Omicrons are asking you to join us in
celebrating Christmas in April!

Please do not forget to stop by the 99cents store or $1.00 store and pick up your
donation for the Singleton Mom Organization.

Santa Meets the

Easter Bunny in April

Attention Eat and

give to St

Jude at

the same

time



4

The Singleton Moms Is located in Phoenix and is designed help any one person
(man or woman) with no spouse and children are eligible for services. Based on
the amount of contributions and grants the organization gets, determines the
number of families they can cover. The basics would be greatly appreciated:
toiletries, paper items, cleaning supplies, food items, books and toys for the
children, just to name a few.

I want to thank you for making their lives feel so special and for having the
compassion to make their lives a little easier.

Love in ESA

It is spring. Flowers are in bloom and thoughts of summer have taken over our

thoughts. As I write this article, we just came away from the Preferential Tea. It

was a lovely day and if you went away hungry, it was not my fault. I had the

awesome pleasure to welcome Pat, Juanita and Ann to the Arizona Council. I

am sorry that Julie was sick and unable to join us. We will celebrate her at the

next Council meeting. I want to thank my committee, Peri Patterson who

handled registration, Donna McAvoy for the corsages, Wendy for supplying the

trail mix on each table. I also send a big thank you to April and Loralei for

helping with set up on the day. Sherry and Liz for helping me to welcome the

new pledges and re-affiliates and Jacqui Smith for the wonderful invocation.

Please consider running for the Executive Board. It is a wonderful way to serve

and learn more about the workings of the Arizona Council. Do you like to work

with numbers? If so, we need a Treasurer. Do you like things in order, please

consider running for Parliamentarian. You only need to commit to one year, but

who knows; you may like it and want to continue on the Board.

From Joni Slama
1st Vice President/President Elect
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Not only do we need officers, but we also need Chapter’s to host Council

meetings. Keep in mind that the meetings can either be on a Saturday or

Sunday. So if you have a Church Hall or other venue that can only

accommodate us on a Saturday, don’t limit your options. Think outside the box.

Last year, we met at a YMCA. We have also met at Church Halls, Elks Clubs and

VFW’s just to name a few. You don’t need to limit yourself to a hotel. We really

need to plan our Calendar for next year, so please get your bids in for the

month you want.

Did you rush this year? Do you have a pledge that has gone above and

beyond? Please make sure that you enter her/him in the outstanding Pledge

competition. You can find the documents on the AZ Council Website. If you are

having trouble finding the paperwork on the Council Website, give either myself

or April Aguinaga a call. We will be happy to assist you. Reminder that the

deadline for submitting your Outstanding Pledge and Rushing paperwork is the

April Council meeting.

I wish you all a Happy Spring.

Although we have been VERY busy setting up this year’s convention, your Beta

Kappa sisters took time off to have some fun at Bunco for St. Jude on February

24th. We had 32 people attend and many for the first time. Several of the

newcomers are regular Bunco players and loved our FUN rules and that there

are NO LOSERS at our Bunco and vowed to return. The food and drink of the

day was great and we raised money for St. Jude. What could be better than

that? Now we’re back planning a great 2017 ESA convention with a lot of

surprises and fun. Yes, alcohol will probably be involved. (In a small way)

News From Beta Kappa
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Happy Spring to All,

Our Arizona sun is shining bright, as many on the east coast are having a late
winter storm. We are blessed with such beautiful weather throughout the year.
The day of our Preferential Tea was one of those beautiful days. Joni had a very
unique them this year “shabby elegant”. It was lovely, with beautiful baby’s
breath in a mason jar, sitting on top of laced burlap material as the center
piece. The Phoenix Hilton Airport Hotel did a wonderful job and gave us great
“Service”, serving a variety of tea style sandwiches and an array of luscious
desserts to choose from. We had a great turn out and we even had E.S.A.
members there from other states. Our annual preferential event is a great social
event to come to. If you have not been to one yet, plan on coming next year.
Treat yourself to a ladies day out. Get your hair done, manicure, pedicure, or just
put on one of your favorite dresses and come visit with your sisters, sip on coffee
or tea, have a great lunch. The rest of the year we are all giving of our “Service”
to E.S.A., as well as other organizations and a variety of events.

Definition of service 1) the occupation or function of serving in active service
2) Employment as a servant entered his service. ... 3) A form followed in worship
or in a religious ceremony the burial service or a meeting for worship, often used
in plural held evening services.
Service Charge · Serviceable · For Services Rendered · Community Service

“Our Military Gives Their Service to Our Country” how wonderful it is that we live
here in the United States of America. We all come together and share our
“Service” in many different ways.
“SERVICE” The action of helping or doing work for someone. ”millions are
involved in volunteer service”

Easter time from Liz Montgomery President
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Synonyms: favor, kindness, good turn helping hand.

We as an organization, do a great deal of Community Service. We just have to
figure a way to tap into those millions of people that are involved in volunteering
their time, and bring them to our organization. I commend each and every one
of you for all the “Service” you have given over the years. Please continue doing
what you do. The “Service” you give is so very important and it is why we have
such a great organization. I know you all do what you do because it comes
from the heart. Keep opening up your heart to the community and keep your
magic working. Acts of kindness is contagious. When you smile, you usually get a
smile back. When you do an act of kindness, it makes that person want to do an
act of kindness for someone else. Paying it forward: E.S.A. members pay it
forward by their dedication and giving of their time, as well as donating of
money. Our volunteerism and “Service” to our community, makes other people
want to become a member and do the same.
Don’t forget about hosting Council Meetings. I have already had one chapter
come fourth and offer to host the January 2018 Council Meeting. We only need
3 more chapters to host a meeting and we will be on our way to filling our E.S.A.
calendar for next year.

Continue to be of service in our communities showing love and support to one
another in all you do.

Hi Everyone,

Well, Spring has really sprung here in Nevada! Above normal temps….. Hope
this is not the indication for what is in store for the summer!!

I am hoping that since Spring has sprung, it has sprung an idea for all of you as
to what you will be entering in the Association of the Arts for State Convention in
June.

Deana Walters - Kathy Riebock Association of the Arts
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Remember Kathy and I had issued a challenge to “ALL” active chapters, no
exceptions were granted, that there would be at least one (1) item from each
active chapter. We would love to have all of you step up to the challenge and
submit an entry. Like I said before, it does not have to be anything fancy, just a
craft that you made with your own two hands and you want to share it with the
members of the Arizona Council. Just to show us how “crafty” you really are. I
know Liz would love it!

The entry form is on the website and is also included in the April bulletin. (See
Page 31) You can email it to me at dwaltesa@att.net; you can snail mail it to
me at 1704 Delores Ave., Henderson, NV 89074 or your 3rd choice is to hand it to
me at the April 23rd meeting.

We are looking forward to checking your chapter’s name off the “active” list as
having accepted our challenge and stepped up to the plate! We are anxious
to see all the good works of the Arizona Chapters come June!

Oh, just a reminder, from April 10th, you have 51 days to complete your project
and 35 days to get me the entry before the May 15th deadline.

Hope to see many of you at the meeting.

Hugs to all,

Deana & Kathy

The calendar says spring is in the air; however it feels more like early summer.

Mother Nature is busy growing new plants and that makes us busy cleaning out

the flower beds of all the dead winter leaves and planting new annuals for

color. That’s today’s world, yet in the past spring cleaning was different.

Those old memories of spring cleaning involved cleaning out the barn, washing

down ALL the walls and putting a fresh coat of paint on anything that didn’t

move. I’m so glad those times have changed. Spring cleaning still exists, but

Chris

Goldberg

2nd Vice

President
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instead of cleaning out the barn, we clean out the garage of all those

collectibles to bring to the April council meeting, since that is the LAST time to

bring them for this ESA year. It is also the last Philanthropic reporting period

before awards. So put the spring back into your (blank) and finish off the ESA

year in style and productivity. It will also be the meeting that Alpha Omicron

collects items for their Christmas in April event. So pack a small item to donate

along with your collectibles. There will be room in the car.

Another spring change will be a change in the Philanthropic categories. In the

past several years, there has not been enough chapters to compete for the

different categories. So with the decrease in our membership numbers, it is time

to decrease the number of categories from 4 to 3. I hope this is a temporary

change and our numbers will go back up, but it will return the awards to a

competitive reward, not just filling in the blanks.

Another change will be to the Executive board and we are inviting YOU to be a

member for the new ESA year. Please bring us your new ideas, new faces and

new enthusiasm to help our organization. As the old war poster said; WE WANT

YOU!!! Get your qualifications in and join us for fun, wine, leadership and a seat

at the head table.

ANNUAL SPAGHETTI DINNER TO BENEFIT ST. JUDE

Sponsored by Gamma Iota Chapter

WHEN: Saturday, April 29, 2017 from 4:30 – 7 PM

Gamma Iota Spaghetti Dinner
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WHERE: Nelle Athouguia’s home

9521 E. Sellarole Road in Tucson

(south of Golf Links and Harrison)

DONATION: $15 per person

Meal includes spaghetti and meatballs, salad, dessert, drink

Dear Sisters and Brothers:

As this is the end of our year Please don't forget to bring your change jars and
your generous donations for the Disaster Fund to the April Council Meeting!!

The month of April has been recognized as "Stress Month". Please take extra
care and time with your sisters and brothers who you know are going through a
stressful period. Please talk to them if they need any financial aid; please have
them contact me to see if we could be of assistance. This is a confidential
matter and only the people involved will be myself and the IC Disaster Fund
Chair.

Wendy Williams

Jr. Past President

Disaster Fund Chair
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The Arizona Council needs your participation in running for a State office. We
need your fresh ideas and your enthusiasm on the Board. I have made very
special friendships that I will always cherish! The many things that I have learned
going up the chairs is a valuable education that will be an asset to me for the
rest of my life. We also need Chapters help for hosting a Council Meeting for
2017-2018.

The Preferential Tea was absolutely wonderful and we had a fabulous turnout!
Congrats to Joni Slama and her committee.

The Alpha Kappa Fashion Show was wonderful. Great show, great food and
great company. Kudos to the Alpha Kappa chapter.

You guys have always been so special to me for everything that you do. I will be
in awe for my Sisters and Brothers in ESA forever!

As I write this, it is the middle of March and it is 91 degrees outside. Where did

the winter go and what happened to the Spring weather?

Last month I was invited to a luncheon for St Jude thanking people for their

various levels of work for St Jude. It was a wonderful informative luncheon where

they spoke about the latest machine they have for radiology treatments. It can

focus the rays to a pinpoint area and not affect healthy tissues. Very fascinating

breakthrough. And of course this treatment, as always, is free to the family.

Next month on April 7th we will be doing our annual golf tournament at the

Talking Stick Golf Course. I have 9 people helping to stuff goody bags for the

golfers to include ESA 1st Vice President, Sandy Alexander. As always it is a

pleasure working this golf tournament, even though we get started at 5am. I

Jeff Goldberg Sr. St Jude Coordinator
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want to thank in advance, Junior Past President Wendy Williams (and her guest

Diana), Cyndi Sklad, Jackie Young, Fran Gale, Donna Ort, and Chris Goldberg

for joining me in this great fundraiser. I’ll tell you more about it next month with

pictures and hopefully an amount we are credited.

I know this will come before the newsletter, but, Happy St. Patrick’s Day, I hope

you celebrated responsibly.

L to R: Mary Musgrave, Norma Mentzer, Bette Clark, Nelle Athouguia, Lady Joan,
Mary Holland, Nancy Baldrich, Carolynn Carter and Barbara Appleton

Gamma Iota’s celebrating their 49th birthday with fun, good

food and friendship
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Carolyn Carter & Lady Joan In back Nelle, Mary front Barbara &
Nancy

Nancy checking pictures Lady Joan Showing off her scarf she made

A beautiful table setting and yummy food
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Gold at both ends of the rainbow ". Is that possible yes. When the rainbow is
ES A and the gold is the opportunity to be state parliamentarian. As a 50 year
plus member I can testify that being state parliamentarian is a golden
opportunity for us to participate in state leadership. The job requirements are
simple. First you need a basic knowledge of parliamentary procedure which you
have acquired during many years of chapter meetings. If you are unsure about
any rule you can quickly find the answer in Roberts rules of order. You must take
Robert and the Arizona Council bylaws to all meetings council, state convention
and executive board. Executive board meetings each take an extra day but
they are informative and fun. Remember you are not obligated to continue up
the chain of offices. This is a great bucket list job.
.
If you are on the other end of the ES A rainbow, a junior member, State
parliamentarian gives you an excellent opportunity "to try Out leadership. You
get to see the job requirements for all the higher offices. Thus you can make an
informed decision about your future plans.

Whether you are a senior or junior the coming year is an ideal time to be a state
parliamentarian because this is Joni's Second term as State President so she is
well-versed in parliamentary procedure.

So throw your hat in the ring. We need some friendly competition during the

election.

Shirley Albertson

Parliamentarian
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Wishing all of you a happy spring!

It is a pleasure to serve on the Arizona Executive board. Please consider running

for the Arizona Executive board. It has been a very rewarding experience for

me personally.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes please feel free to contact me.

Here is some Easter humor:

How did the soggy Easter Bunny dry himself? With a hare dryer!

What did the rabbits do after their wedding? Went on their bunnymoon!

What do you call a rabbit with fleas? Bugs Bunny. What do you call a rabbit

who tells good jokes? A funny bunny.

Recording SecretaryKaren Madrid
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Beta Gamma Chapter Liz Montgomery, Jenny Young
Louanne Stephens, Kendra Sabol and others visiting
Kay Hicks
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Alpha Kappa’s visiting with guests

More Alpha Kappa’s and guests Liz Montgomery and an Alpha Kappa

Condolences to the Alpha Kappa Chapter in the loss of a charter member Ann
Marie Carr at 100 years of age.
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Some Alpha Omicrons visiting Alpha Kappa’s and guests

Hello to all my Arizona Hero’s!

Boy, the year is flying by. We have done some great things so far this year for
our American Hero’s – the military men and women who protect us and our
freedoms daily.

Let’s not stop now. I am asking you; well let’s say I am begging you to buy raffle
tickets on the red, white and blue wreath. I know they say it only takes one “1”
ticket to win, but the cause that this wreath represents is worth many many more
tickets and $$’s. (See Page for tickets)

Deana Walters Hope for Heroes
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All the gross proceeds from the wreath raffle will be divided between Camp
Hope and Sew More Comfort. I know we can do for theses 2 causes just as
much as we did with the gifts cards for the bases!

These wounded warriors need our help – your help – and our support as they
begin and/or continue to heal. YOU have the power to help them. Buy tickets!
How can you not help? They helped us daily stay free; now you need to help
me help them in their healing process.

Tickets were sent to all chapters in the fall, they were printed in the bulletin last
month and I will have plenty of tickets at the April meeting. That will be your last
chance to purchase them unless you mail me your chances and money before
State Convention in June.

Please be one of my hero’s and help me help all our Heroes who depend on
Sew More Comfort for adaptive clothing and those who travel to Camp Hope
for rehab and reaffirmation back into their family and lifestyles prior to their
injury. U CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

Remember “how ESA has changed your life…” now is your opportunity to
change a life of our military personnel. I am “Dreaming Big” for our hero’s that
AZ will come through in a “BIG WAY” for them. I pray you will not let them
down.

See you in April!

Hugs to all

This message is from Ruth, our Fling coordinator, please respond to her by e-mail
at ESAFling@aol.com

Because of timing, cost, health, lack of interest, etc., it looks like we’re going to
have to cancel Portland Fling 2017. UNLESS a great deal of interest is show in the
next couple of days.

I would like to offer an alternate suggestion.

Mary Lambert President Western State Regional Council
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Baja California, Mexico in January 2018 . . . lf there’s interest I will put something
together.

Suggested itinery
First Day
Arrive in San Diego, dinner and overnight at a hotel in Old Town San Diego
Second Day
Breakfast - Depart San Diego - Rosarito Beach, Shopping-Lunch -
On to Ensenada for cocktails-Dinner-Overnight
Third Day
Breakfast - Tour-Guadalupe Valle (Lunch) - Dinner
Fourth Day
Breakfast - Meeting - La Buffadora/Shopping - Dinner
Fifth Day Breakfast - Return to San Diego

If there is interest I will also plan a post trip, for those interested, South to
Guerrero Negro & possibly San Ignacio to watch the Whales (birthing), and cave
paintings, etc. 3 or 4 nights. Returning to San Diego.

All depends on interest. If you want another Fling, please let me know and what
you’d like to do.

Sincerely, Ruth

Come join Karen Madrid and Chris Goldberg and run for a

position on the Arizona Council Executive Board Know Joni

and Liz, Karen and Shari would like to have more company.



21

ARIZONA STATE COUNCIL ESA

CANDIDATE INFORMATION FORM

2017-2018

NAME: Karen Madrid CHAPTER: Alpha Chi #5372

ADDRESS: 5672 E. Cooper Street Tucson, AZ 85711

PHONE: 520-747-2646

# OF YEARS IN ESA: 25

# OF YEARS AS A COUNCIL REP: 21

DOES CANDITATE TYPE? Yes

HAVE KNOWLEDGE OF BOOKKEEPING SYSTEM? Yes

# OF STATE CONVENTIONS ATTENDED: 21

# OF INTERNATIONAL CONVENTIONS ATTENDED: 2

COUNCIL ACTIVITIES

ELECTED OFFICES HELD: Treasurer, Recording Secretary

APPOINTED CHAIRMANSHIPS HELD: St. Jude, Easter Seals, Scholarship

CHAPTER ACTIVITIES:

ELECTED OFFICES HELD: President, Vice-President, Recording Secretary,

Corresponding Secretary, Parliamentarian, Educational Director, Philanthropic,

Bulletin Contact

APPOINTED CHAIRMANSHIPS HELD: State Convention Chair

COMMITTEES SERVED ON: Educational committee, Parliamentarian committee

HOBBIES, OTHER INTERESTS: Cooking, coloring, reading, and traveling
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ARIZONA STATE COUNCIL ESA CANDIDATE FORM 2017-2018

Please provide the following information:

NAME: Chris Goldberg CHAPTER: Beta Kappa #4621

ADDRESS: 2780 W. Placitas Estrada

CITY: Tucson, AZ ZIP: 85746-6260

PHONE: (HOME) 520-883-4458 (WORK) 0 (CELL) (520) 306-7907

NUMBER OF YEARS IN ESA: 11

NUMBER OF YEARS AS COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVE? 9

DOES CANDIDATE TYPE? Yes

DOES CANDIDATE HAVE: A COMPUTER (OR ACCESS TO ONE)? Yes

KNOWLEDGE OF BASIC BOOKKEEPING? Yes

NUMBER OF STATE CONVENTIONS ATTENDED: 8

NUMBER OF INTERNATIONAL CONVENTIONS ATTENDED: 1

COUNCIL ACTIVITIES:

ELECTED OFFICES HELD: Treasurer, Recording Secretary, 2nd Vice President

APPOINTED CHAIRMANSHIPS HELD: Corresponding Secretary, St. Jude’s
Chairman, Awards Chair, Easter Seals

CHAPTER ACTIVITIES:

ELECTED OFFICES HELD: President, Vice President, Treasurer

APPOINTED CHAIRMANSHIPS HELD: All

COMMITTEES SERVED ON: All

HOBBIES, OTHER INTERESTS: Crafts and travel
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Dear Liz,

On behalf of Beta Kappa #4621, I am pleased to send our endorsement for Chris
Goldberg for office on the 2017 – 2018 Arizona Council Executive Board. Chris
has continued to be an example of excellence and persistence in all that she
has done for both the Arizona Council and for our Chapter. Her dedication to
the ideals of ESA is an inspiration to all of us and she really keeps us enthused
with her commitment to philanthropy.

On behalf of all members of Beta Kappa #4621,
Sincerely,

Loralei L. Collier

Pictures of the Past

IC Convention Picture time
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Grace and her new furry

friend in Surfer’s Paradise,

At IC Convention in Australia 1981

Grace and Mary Gorman at a

Sept 1997 Council Meeting

Harriet Freye and Edith McKay

L-R Barb
Lasander, Doris
Sickles, Elsie
Voglar, Jacqui
Smith and Ceil
Hammerstrom
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IC Convention Picture time

Geryl Tucker at a Council Meeting

In front Glenna Denton, Mary Ann Brownlow

and Wanda Holderby in Seattle WA 1983

Dressed for Grace’s Installation 1984
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ESA Member of the Year 2016-2017

The member who helped write our chapter’s future this year.

Chapter & Number__________________________________________________________

Name of Member of the Year________________________________________________

Will she/he be attending the member of the Year Presentation? YES__ NO __

Number of years in ESA_______________________________________________________

Why she or he chose to join ESA (one sentence please) _______________________

______________________________________________________________________________

Reason for being chosen Member of the Year: ________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

Please return to: Kathy Riebock,

2377 Murietta Way,

Sierra Vista, Arizona 85650

The Deadline is May 10, 2017. If you have any questions my number is:

(520-378-9356)

FORMS
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Service Pin Awards Ceremony

2017 Arizona State Convention

Name of person receiving the Service pin: ___________________________________

Number of years of Service: Please Circle 25 30 35 40 45 50 55 60

If receiving service pins 45 and over who will be doing the ceremony?

Name of person doing the ceremony: ________________________________________

Please make sure your years of service pin is on a ribbon and given to the

person doing the ceremony.

Please send this information to or have any questions please contact:

Loralei Collier Phone: 520-603-2676

1600 N. Camino Miraflores E mail: dcollier4@cox.net

Tucson, AZ 85745

Information is due to Loralei by May 14, 2017 so she can give the information to

the ones doing the ceremonies.



28

Hosted by

Beta Kappa #4621

74th Annual AZ Convention

As

“ESA Has

Changed

Forever

Our Lives”

Double Tree Suites

Hotel Registration

Suites Sleep 6

Breakfast Included

Room Rate $99.00+Tax

Call 520-745-2700

Ask for ESA Block

Deadline - May 12 4:00 pm

June 2 – 4, 2017

$115.00 per Person

Double Tree Suites

5335 East Broadway

Tucson, AZ 85711

Registration Deadline

Postmarked by May 12, 2017

Send to:
Loralei Collier

1600 N. Camino Miraflores
Tucson, AZ 85745-1603
Phone: 520-603-2676

dcollier4@cox.net
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2017 ARIZONA STATE CONVENTION REGISTRATION
74TH Annual AZ Convention – June 2 – 4, 2017

Please submit payment for entire chapter at the same time. Make sure you add

up the total at the bottom and that your check total matches.

Deadline - Postmarked by May 12, 2017
The price for all members is $115.00. This price includes all events below.

ONLY NON-MEMBERS CAN PURCHASE INDIVIDUAL EVENTS.
For registrations postmarked after the deadline, please add $1.00 per event late fee (i.e.
Member = $119.00).

NAME CHAPTER
NAME

OR

GUEST

FRIDAY
NIGHT
MIXER
$25.00

(Cash Bar)

AWARDS
LUNCHEON

$20.00

SATURDAY
NIGHT

BANQUET
$30.00

(Cash Bar)

SUNDAY
BRUNCH

$16.00

TOTAL

GRAND TOTAL

Please call Loralei Collier if you have any questions, 520-603-2676, or email
dcollier4@cox.net

Mail form and ONE chapter check (made payable to “ESA Convention Account”) and
send to: Loralei Collier 1600 N. Camino Miraflores Tucson, AZ 85745-1603
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Hope for Heroes Raffle Tickets for the wreath

Below are raffle tickets that can be reproduced and brought to the AZ state

meetings with your check or cash.

If you cannot make it to the meeting, please fill out tickets and mail to Deana

Walters 1704 Delores Ave., Henderson, NV 89074 & include your check with the

tickets. If you do not want to mail please have a member of your chapter

attending the April Council Meeting bring the tickets and money.

Checks payable to Eta Gamma and deadline is May 25th for mailing.

Drawing will be done at the Arizona State convention

Hope for Heroes Raffle Tickets for the wreath

Name: _______________________

Chapter: _____________________

Phone #: _____________________

Name: _____________________

Chapter: ___________________

Phone #: ____________________

Name: _______________________

Chapter: _____________________

Phone #: _____________________

Name: ______________________

Chapter: _____________________

Phone #: _____________________

Name: ______________________

Chapter: ____________________

Phone #: ____________________

Name: _______________________

Chapter: _____________________

Phone #: _____________________

Name: _______________________

Chapter: _____________________

Phone #: _____________________

Name: _____________________
Chapter: ____________________

Phone #: ____________________

Name: _______________________

Chapter: _____________________

Phone #: _____________________

Tickets are $1.00 each

or 6 for $5.00.
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ARIZONA STATE COUNCIL
Association of the Arts Entry Form

# Division V - Crafts (Wearable Art)

# Division I - Visual Arts ____ Sewing

____ Oil Paints or Acrylics ____ Smocking

____ Drawing, Pastel or Charcoal ____ Total # of Entries in Category

____ Watercolors # Division VI - Crafts (Mixed Media)

____ Sculpture ____ Basket Weaving

____ Pottery (Hand Formed or Wheel Thrown) ____ Jewelry & Beading

_____ Total # of Entries in Category ____ Rubber Stamping

# Division II - Literature ____ Decoupage

____ Poetry ____ Greeting Cards

____ Short Story or Essay (500 Words or Less) ____ Glass

____ Total # of Entries in Category ____ Wood

# Division III - Photography ____ Total # of Entries in Category

____ Black & White or Color Photo # Division VII - Needlework (Fibers)

____ Graphic Design ____ Crewel

____ Computer Assisted Design ____ Embroidery

____ Total # of Entries in Category ____ Counted Cross Stitch

# Division IV - Crafts (Painted Art) ____ Needlepoint

____ Tole Painting ____ Quilting

____ Ceramic Painting ____ Crochet

____ Painted Pottery ____ Knitting

____ China Painting ____ Hard anger Embroidery

____ Porcelain Painting ____ Silk Ribbon Embroidery

____ Calligraphy (Matted for Display) ____ Cloth Weaving

____ Fabric Painting ____ Latch Hooking

____ Total # of Entries in Category ____ Stuffed Animals

NAME:_____________________________ ____ Total # of Entries in Category

Chapter Name_____________________ # Division VIII - Holiday (Ornaments

Chapter # ________________ & Decorations)

Total # of Entries Submitted: _____ Please describe ___________________

Deadline to submit form is May 15th. To _________________________________
AZ Council Association of the Arts Chairman _________________________________
Entrant is responsible for delivering entry and picking up entry
following Convention display. ____ Total # of Entries in Category
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To All ~ Have a Happy Easter!


